

CITY OF CHELSEA, MA Traffic and Parking Commission

City Hall, 500 Broadway, Room 209 · Cheisea, MA 02150 Phone: 617.466-4054 · Fax: 617.466-4059 · Email:

Police Chief Brian A. Kyes
Chair
Chair
Sergeant John Noftle
Acting Chair
Rosa Santiago Melendez
Secretary
Lenard Albanese
Fire Chief
Fidel Maltez
Commissioner of Public Works
Alex Train
Director of Housing & Community Development
Aaron Kraemer
Resident Member
Carolyn P. Boumila-Vega
Resident Member

CANCELLED

<u>Agenda</u>

There will be a meeting of the Chelsea Traffic and Parking Commission on Tuesday, February 2, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 500 Broadway, Chelsea, MA.

Item #1 - Approval of the minutes from the January 5, 2021 meeting.

Item #2 – Communication of November 19, 2020 from Councilor Judith Garcia, requesting the Commission to look into allowing parking on both sides of Congress Avenue and Third Street, from Pearl Street to Chestnut Street.

Item #3 – Communication of January 27, 2021 from Daniel Bardsley of 14 Lisa Lane, requesting the Commission to look into a second request to change the signage at the top of Lisa Lane to "No Parking Emergency Access" and/or installing physical barriers to prevent parking at the corner of Lisa Lane and Clinton Street.

Copies and filings may be viewed at the City Clerk's Office.

